
 

 

Rome, 10.05.2018 

 

Subject: Request for Safety Data Sheets for cosmetic products 

 

Dear Madam or Sir, 

The requirements to provide a Safety Data Sheet arise from Article 31 of the REACH 

Regulation. However, exemptions from the need to supply information according to Title IV 

(therefore including Safety Data Sheets according to Article 31) are given in Article 2.6(b) for 

finished cosmetic products intended for final users. 

Consequently, there is no obligation to compile and provide the Safety Data Sheets. 

 

Sincerely Yours 

 

________________ 

Giorgia De Berardinis 

Southern Europe HUB Regulatory Affairs Manager 


